
Support for SB951


I believe Oregon should restrict and oppose the acquisition and management of healthcare and 
medical providers by private equity firms and large corporate interest. These acquisitions have 
been accelerating and the result has been a lowering in the quality of care and harm to the 
providers. We need to protect and enhance the healthcare system for Oregon families and 
children.


